
 
 
 
 

Last week to order Purdys chocolates for the holidays! 
 

Ordering for the Montessori fundraiser will end on Tuesday, November 26th at 11:59pm. 
There are currently some pending orders that have been received with no payment.  If payment 

is not received by the cut-off date above, the orders will be cancelled. 
If you would still like to place an order, please follow the instructions below. 

 

WE’RE FUNDRAISING WITH PURDYS CHOCOLATIER! 
THIS PROGRAM GIVES 25% OF THE SALES BACK TO 

The Montessori classes at Latimer Road Elementary School 

Purdys’ chocolates are made fresh in Vancouver from only 100% sustainable cocoa. They 
have a great selection of chocolate gifts so you can help us out while you get your 

Christmas shopping done. 
Thank you for your support! 

ORDER ONLINE: 

1. Login to create a new account at: https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx 
2. If you are creating a new account, please enter the customer number 38604 on the 

registration page. 
3. If you have an existing account, please login and then enter the customer number 38604 

into the search bar. 
4. Click on JOIN CAMPAIGN  
5. Now you can Shop Online to place your order! 
6. In the additional info section, please add your child’s teacher and division number. 

 

If you have family and friends that would like to place an order, simply have them follow the 
instructions above.   
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

1. Online ordering is open now! 
2. Online ordering closes on Tuesday, November 26th  
3. Order pick up is on Tuesday, December 10th between 2-3pm at the front of Latimer Road 

Elementary School. 

Please note this is an online campaign only.  As the school has gone cashless, no paper orders 
will be accepted.   

If you have any questions, please email Tianna at tdelair1@gmail.com 
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